
 

 

10. April 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you might have already heard, the British School of Beijing (BSB), Shunyi Parents’ Association is hosting its 6th 
annual spring event “Spring in Beijing” on Saturday, 22nd April 2017 at the Hilton Capital Airport.  

  
The evening is organized by and for parents and school staff. It will 
be a great chance to spend time with old friends, make some new 
ones, as well as meet many people from our school community. 
 
We will start with prosecco & canapés, followed by dinner and 
dancing. There will be amazing raffle prizes from our generous 
sponsors, the traditional silent charity auction of our children’s 
artwork and you get to take home a goody bag full of surprises.  
 
Half the tickets are already sold. Thank you to everybody who 
already bought tickets and will join us for this great event! 
 

If you haven't bought your tickets yet, come get them in the foyer every day from 8:15-9:00am during morning  
drop-off and from 3:00-4:00pm every afternoon. Alternatively you can send the attached form, including payment in 
cash, to school with your child. The parents selling tickets will then gladly send the tickets home with your child. 
Ticket price is 700RMB and includes dinner and drinks. 
 
If you have any questions or want to know more about the event, please contact the PA at pa@britishschool.org.cn. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there!  
 

 
Yours, 
Daniela Menzel (on behalf of the PA BSB Shunyi) 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Spring in Beijing Tickets 
 
Please reserve _______________ tickets at 700 RMB each. 
  
I have enclosed _______________RMB to cover the cost of the tickets. 
  
Parent Name ___________________________ Mobile No.__________________ 
  
Your Child's Name                                                  ____ Class ________________ 
 
 
Name of parents you want to be seated together, if any (otherwise you will be seated at a table full of lovely people to 
make new friends) 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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